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Caroline Chisholm Catholic College will be holding a Parent
Information Night for families interested in joining our school community.

Hear from our Principal, Mr Robert Brennan as he unpacks who we are, what we offer
and what our plans for the future are. Information about enrolments for Year 7, 2024
will also be available.

Session 1 Session 2
Monday, 25 July 2022 OE Monday, 25 July 2022
4.30pm-5.30pm 7pm-8pm
(gates open at 4.15pm) (gates open at 6.45pm)

Location  Quin Auditorium, 204 Churchill Avenue Braybrook. Enter via Gate 3.

RSVP Visit ccce.vic.edu.au or scan the QR code to let us know you can join.
Please RSVP by Friday 22nd July.



